
    

  

  

   

  

  

     
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Alyson Shannon, 

 

Healthy Early Years London (HEYL) First Steps and Bronze Award    

 
Many congratulations to Shannon ChildCare Ltd for successfully achieving your Healthy Early Years 

London First Steps and Bronze Awards. I would like to congratulate you on taking these important 

steps to improve the health, wellbeing and development of your children, staff and families.  

 

Your certificates are available to download from the Healthy Early Years London website: 

www.london.gov.uk/healthy-early-years-london. 

 

Your HEYL Bronze Award is valid for three years from the date of its submission. As the expiry date 

approaches, we would encourage you to renew your Bronze Award by reviewing and resubmitting 

the online Bronze audit to demonstrate how you are maintaining your Healthy Early Years London 

‘healthy setting’ status.  

 

You can also build on your magnificent work by applying for a HEYL Silver Award. Further details 

of the Silver award process can be obtained from your Healthy Early Years London Borough Lead. 

 

I wish you every success in maintaining your Healthy Early Years London Bronze Award and a 

healthy, happy and productive environment for your children, families and staff.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sadiq Khan 

Mayor of London

Alyson Shannon  

Shannon ChildCare Ltd 

108 Brook Avenue 

Edgware 

HA8 9XA 

 

 

 

 

Date:  22 June 2020 



 

 

 

 

 

 


